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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTENTION: Mr. G. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Purge Valve Operability

Reference: Letter dated September 23, 1982
from J. D. Kerrigan to L. V. Maurin

Dear Sir:

The referenced letter requested a schedule for responding to four questions
from the Equipment Qualification Branch (EQB) dealing with containment purge
valve operability.

Please be advised that LP&L has contracted with the valve manufacturer to
provide the necessary information. We will provide a response to the EQB
questions by May 16, 1983.

Should you have any questions in this matter please feel free to contact

me or Mike Meisner at (504) 363-8938.

You,rs very truly,
u ,

.))Yuwrt1

L. V. Maurin

LVM/MJM/ssd

cc: W. M. Stevenson, E. L. Blake, J. Wilson
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